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Vanessa Montorsi, Director of Pupil Services and Counseling 
    
February 2019 
 
Dear Parent or Guardian:           
 
The State of Connecticut requires assessments in the subject areas of science, English/language arts, and 
mathematics. Grade 11 students will take the Next Generation Science Standards (NGSS) Assessment and the 
Connecticut School Day SAT as the state’s selected assessments. Below is assessment specific information. 
 

Next Generation Science Standards Assessment 
 
Grade 11 students will take the NGSS Assessment during their scheduled U.S. History class on March 18 (Day 1) or 
March 19 (Day 2). Students will take the NGSS Assessment on their school issued Chromebook. It is important 
students charge their Chromebook the night before they are scheduled to test. Students who have not checked out a 
Chromebook will be provided one on their scheduled testing day. The test is untimed and students will be provided 
as much time as they need to finish. The estimated amount of time a student will need to complete the test is 90 
minutes. Students who have a 504 or IEP will receive their respective accommodations.  
 
An overall score in Science, as well as three sub scores in the areas of Life, Physical, and Earth/Space Science 
will be reported for each student. Students will receive a hardcopy of these scores next fall. 
 

Connecticut School Day SAT 
 
FLHS will administer the Connecticut School Day SAT (without essay) on April 9, 2019. There is no cost for 
students to take the Connecticut SAT School Day administration and they will be automatically registered for 
the test. Testing will take place in our gymnasiums and select areas of the school.  Students will be assigned to 
locations by their house assignment. All students will be dismissed from school at the normal time and lunch 
will be served for regular testers. Students who have pre-approved College Board SSD accommodations will be 
provided with those accommodations and their day will be adjusted accordingly. 
 
Connecticut School Day SAT scores will be available on a student’s College Board account by June. Additional 
information regarding the Connecticut School Day SAT will be sent in March.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Vanessa Montorsi 
Director of Pupil Services & Counseling 

http://fairfieldschools.org/schools/flhs/
https://www.nextgenscience.org/
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Student-Assessment/SAT/Connecticut-SAT-School-Day
https://portal.ct.gov/SDE/Student-Assessment/SAT/Connecticut-SAT-School-Day
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